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  if you cannot 
work from hands 
as soon as you get 
home 
You can spread 
the virus even if 
you don’t have 
symptoms. 

A huge ‘Stebon’ 
welcome back to all of 
our pupils, parents and 
families.  

 

It has been wonderful to 
be able to welcome you 
all back to school this 
week and see so many 
smiling faces - pupils 
and parents!  

Roald Dahls birthday! 

This week, to celebrate Roald Dahls birthday, we decided to create a video of staff 

members reading a paraphrase from their favourite book. Please see attached the 

link to this weeks English Assembly meeting! 

Link to assembly:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KVnXMkyIwKQ 

 

 

Entrances and Exits 
 
Nursery enter & exit via the nursery gate between 9:15—9:30 & 3:00—3:15 
respectively  
 
Reception pupils enter & exit via the fire engine entrance between 9:15—9:30 & 
3:00—3:15 respectively  
 
Year 1 enter & exit via pupil entrance between 9:15—9:30 & 3:00—3:15 respectively  
 
Year 2 enter & exit via main entrance between 9:15—9:30 & 3:00—3:15 respectively  
 
Year 3 enter & exit via the fire engine entrance between 9:00—9:15 & 3:15—3:30 
respectively  
 
Year 4 enter & exit via car park entrance between 9:00—9:15 & 3:15—3:30 
respectively  
 
Year 5 enter & exit via pupil entrance between 9:00—9:15 & 3:15—3:30 respectively  
 
Year 6 enter & exit via main entrance between 9:00—9:30 & 3:15—3:30 respectively  
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Parent Welcome Meetings! 

Have you watched your Parent Welcome Meeting yet? Click the link below to view: 

 Reception:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5s3h1d1sp0E 

 Year 1 & Year 2: https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=tSc19AwyGcQ&feature=youtu.be 

 Year 3:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-BHpXW_m_yo&feature=youtu.be 

 Year 4: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MUnWXO7M6TY&feature=youtu.be 

 Year 5: https://www.youtube.com/

watch?

v=_EgWYoIsvlE&feature=youtu.be 

 Year 6: https://www.youtube.com/

watch?v=CeC1Tg-p-

0s&feature=youtu.be 

Temperatures and Coughs 

 A gentle reminder to all parents; normal body temperature is different for everyone and 

changes during the day. A high temperature is usually considered to be 38C or above. A new 

continuous cough: this means coughing a lot for more than an hour (the cough must be 

persistent). 

Some inspirational quotes about teaching! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5s3h1d1sp0E
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tSc19AwyGcQ&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tSc19AwyGcQ&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-BHpXW_m_yo&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MUnWXO7M6TY&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_EgWYoIsvlE&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_EgWYoIsvlE&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_EgWYoIsvlE&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CeC1Tg-p-0s&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CeC1Tg-p-0s&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CeC1Tg-p-0s&feature=youtu.be
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Message from Headteacher! 

 

Dear mums, dads & carers 

 

Let me start by saying how heart-warming it is for me personally & for all of Stebon's 

staff & leaders to see so many smiling faces on the gates in the morning & children so 

clearly excited to be back at school. We love having you back. Every smile & every 

'good morning' makes a real difference to us ... & that includes you grown-ups too! 

Covid-19 has not brought with it many advantages, but our closer & warmer 

relationship with you, parents, is certainly one. 

This week, some of you have been frustrated by the difficulties you have had 

accessing tests. We completely understand your frustrations; it's hard to be told that 

you need to get a test & then for tests to be so difficult to book. We have passed on 

your concerns directly to the Department for Education & have been informed by 

government ministers that testing capacity will increase at the end of the month. Until 

then, I'm afraid, we need to expect long wait times. In the meantime, if you need to 

book a test, do keep trying. Most people get there in the end. We really appreciate 

your efforts. 

We sent a quick survey to parents this week to find out how many of you would be 

interested in buying a digital thermometer from the school at a discounted rate. We 

are hoping to be able to sell these for £5. They're a good way of checking if your child 

has a fever - a temperature of 38C or above - & therefore whether they should be 

kept off school. Lots of you said you would be interested so we are going to order 

them & will be in touch with parents with how to buy one as soon as they arrive. Don't 

worry if you didn't manage to respond to the survey - we'll make sure to get a job-lot! 

 

Have a good weekend everyone; look after yourselves & one another & we'll see you 

next week. 

 

Kind Regards 

Jeremy Iver (Headteacher) 
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Coffee Morning via Zoom 

 

Dear mums, dads and carers, 

 
Even though I miss having you all gather in the family learning room, we 
are unable to continue to run parent sessions in the school, due to the 
social distancing measures. 
However, I am pleased to announce that we will run coffee 
morning every Thursday at 10am, via Zoom. 
Join our virtual coffee morning this Thursday at 10am by clicking the link 
below. 

 

Time: Sep 17, 2020 10:00 AM London 
        Every week on Thu, until Oct 22, 2020, 6 occurrence(s) 
        Sep 17, 2020 10:00 AM 
        Sep 24, 2020 10:00 AM 
        Oct 1, 2020 10:00 AM 
        Oct 8, 2020 10:00 AM 
        Oct 15, 2020 10:00 AM 
        Oct 22, 2020 10:00 AM 
 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
 
https://letta-org-uk.zoom.us/j/87831675944?
pwd=SnZNUFl4UzJoU0dCVGxVc0hTSjVoUT09 
 
Meeting ID: 878 3167 5944 
Passcode: 448562 
 
I look forward to seeing many of you there on Thursday. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Chanel 
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